The Dunbar Community Center is available to rent for any occasion where you may need to host a
gathering of people. Wedding rehearsal dinners, receptions, graduation parties, birthday parties,
retirement parties, and much more. We ask for a free-will donation of $100. You and your guests
are able to bring your own alcohol as long as it is not sold. We are able to provide tables if needed.

If you will be having an establishment cater the sales of alcohol for your event, please submit that
request at least 48 hours before the 2nd Thursday of the month so it can be voted on at the regular
board meeting per State Statutory requirements. If the reqeust for alcohol catering is not submitted
by that deadline, the Village reserves the right to charge a $150 fee to cover the expense of holding
a Special Meeting for the voting to occur.

To rent the hall please submit a request through the 'Contact Us' page on our website, email us at
village@dunbarnebraska.com or call 402-259-3550.



